
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

TO:   Colorado Water Conservation Board 

 

FROM: Anna Mauss, Deputy Director 

 

DATE:   January 27-28, 2025 Board Meeting  

 

ITEM:  22. Operational Planning Update 

 

 

This is an informational item to update the Board on the status of work outlined in the 

operational planning effort with no Board action requested.  

 

Background:  

As included in the operational plan and development of an annual calendar, staff will 

share the CWCB’s annual performance measures included in the FY 2024 - 25 DNR 

Performance Plan. 

 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CAhaeV8uk-R-CJFMCamJVzyY290TQ4sD/view?usp=sharing
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